
Movie Theatre

McDonald's

Subway

Starbucks

Prickly Pear

U.P.utt Family Fun Center

YMCA Day Pass

$10 Deposit to Savings

906-789-6400\888-6420

906-786-2732\888-547-2732

906-863-5382

 

2929 3rd Ave N. | Escanaba | MI 49829

7126 Co 426 M.5 Rd | Escanaba | MI 49829

3700 10th Street | Menominee | MI 49858

 

Join us!

September 29,2021

5:30 to 8:00 pm  

Main Headquarters 

 Food, drinks and prizes!

Tip$ & Tale$

Thursday, July 15th

Friday, August 27th

All PFCU locations will be closed July 5th & September 6th

New Rewards For

Youth Members

Member Appreciaton

Days Are Back!

Business After Hours/Grand

Opening!

Quarterly Newsletter /Volume 3



SCHOLARSHIPS

RECIPIENTS

GARRETT WOLAK

WAIVED MONEY ORDER/ CASHIER CHECK FEE 1,500 POINTS.

WAIVED PAPER STATEMENT FEE- PER MONTH 2,500 POINTS.

PFCU INSULATED BAG 6,000 POINTS.

PFCU SHIRT 9,000 POINTS.

PFCU HAT 9,500 POINTS.

$10.00 CASH BACK 10,00 POINTS.

LINDSAY COX

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL PFCU GRADUATES!

SUCCESSFUL YOUTH MONTH!

OVER 350 EXISTING YOUTH MADE A DEPOSIT IN APRIL

$40,000+ WAS DEPOSITED TO THE CU

OVER $3,000 WAS AWARDED IN MATCHING

DEPOSITS & GIFT CARDS TO REWARD GOOD

SAVING HABITS

87 NEW YOUTH ACCOUNTS WERE OPENED

PENINSULA PERKS CHANGES!



OSF Foundation Stroke

Awareness Walk

The Bonifas Arts

Center Brat Sale
Hope At the Inn Brat Sale

people helping people
 

Gladstone Library Summer

Reading Program

Esky Clean UP Pregnancy Services

LPGA Volunteers

PFCU STATS

as of  5/31/21

Assets

Loans

Deposits

Members

$247,780,176

$198,978,860

$224,547,505

13,464

Movie In The Park



Debit Cards Can Now Be Added To Your Mobile Wallet!

Dividend Information For July 2021

Regular Shares

Share Draft Checking

HSA

IRA Shares

Money Market

Less Than $10,000

$10,000 To $24,999.99

$25,000 to $49,999.99

$50,000 to $499,999.99

$5000,000 and Higher

APYDividend Rate

.10%

.05%

.10%

.20%

.10%

.05%

.10%

.20%

.10%

.10%

.15%

.20%

.25%

.10%

.10%

.15%

.20%

.25%

Rates are declared by the Board of Directors and paid

quarterly from available earnings

The Nominating Committe is now accepting applications for

positions on the Board of Directors. Members of the credit union

who are interested in running for these positions should contact

a committee member prior to August 16, 2021.  The comittee

members are : Gary  Thinglum (906)786-8482, Mark Miller

(906) 786-1507 and Al Ogren (906) 241-7004.


